
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 

We are writing to inform you that in connection with the upcoming major works to demolish 

the old B800 bridge over the A90 and the associated closure of the A90, and following 

representation by members of the community regarding potential congestion on the local 

roads City of Edinburgh Council have introduced parking restrictions as a precautionary 

measure on Station Road and Burgess Road and parts of the Loan as shown on the attached 

plan and at the times as follows: 

No parking either side of Station Road between Bankhead Road and The Loan  

Sunday 25 October, 0900 hours – Monday 26 October, 0600 hours,  

Sunday 1 November, 0900 hours – Monday 2 November, 0600 hours and  

Sunday 15 November, 0900 hours – Monday 16 November, 0600 hours ( Contingency ) 

No parking either side of Burgess Road between Station Road and The Loan  

Sunday 25 October, 0900 hours – Monday 26 October, 0600 hours,  

Sunday 1 November, 0900 hours – Monday 2 November, 0600 hours and  

Sunday 15 November, 0900 hours – Monday 16 November, 0600 hours ( Contingency ) 

No parking either side of The Loan between Station Road and Morrison Gardens  

Sunday 25 October, 0900 hours – Monday 26 October, 0600 hours,  

Sunday 1 November, 0900 hours – Monday 2 November, 0600 hours and  

Sunday 15 November, 0900 hours – Monday 16 November, 0600 hours ( Contingency ) 

Please be aware that vehicles parked in contravention of the above parking restrictions 

(orders displayed on site) are liable to being towed. 

We apologise for any inconvenience the above restrictions may cause. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your patience and 

consideration to date.  

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

 

http://www.forthreplacementcrossing.info/
mailto:enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info


In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth Road 

Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is 

manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. Additionally, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at 

certain times as advertised on the Project Website. 

 

Issued to – Residents adjacent to the parking restrictions. 
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